
JAMES A. FARLEY 

NEW YORK 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

OCT. 26, 1948 

Upon my return from abroad your letter 
of July 31, and the complimentary gold badge as 
Honorary Vice-President to the Southwestern Ex­
position and Fat Stock Show, together with copy of 
the annual program were brought to~ attention. 

I am delighted to have this program, Amon, 
and who knows that I may be able to be present a t 
the show next February and have the great privilege 
of using this badge. 

I had a splendid trip abroad. My boy, 
Jimmy, whom you know very well was with me and 
together we enjoyed every minute we were away. I 
do hope I will see you soon and when we do get together 
we will have a grand discussion. 

My best to you always. 

Sincerely yours, 

J.AF-ar 


